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I have attended training for District Testing Coordinator at Region 12 to insure that 

testing protocols will meet TEA requirements.  I will be meeting with Charles Tims, the 

PSP at the high school on Friday, January 15
th

, to discuss progress being made on that 

campus. We will be evaluating progress as a district, as well as individual campuses on 

our Targeted Intervention Plans and submitting those updates February 10
th

. 

 

We will have a TEA monitoring call with Steve Hamman on February 26
th

. He will be 

focusing primarily on our progress in writing on each campus.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


